## Tuesday, December 14, 2010

## CCAC Members and Friends

With the Holiday Season just around the corner the CCAC takes great pleasure in

## WISHING YOU A VERY MERRY & A HAPPY HOLIDAY SEASON.

Just a short reminder, the CCAC does not meet in December. We are looking forward to seeing you again next year in January 2011.

On a serious note, by now you probably are aware that Councilman Frank Ferry is hospitalized in critical condition as a result of surgical complications.

Serious medical issues always cause us to reflect on our priorities and become more aware of what is truly important in life. Please keep Frank and his family in your thought and prayers. Here's hoping he makes a swift and complete recovery.

Looking forward to seeing you soon. "Together We Can Make a Difference"

Alan Ferdman





Alan Ferdman, Chair, Canyon Country Advisory Committee

(661) 713-9344

P.S. At the January CCAC Meeting, Councilmember Laurie Ender will be providing a presentation on Santa Clarita Libraries.